HILL Ewa

From: uknode-bounces@inf.ed.ac.uk on behalf of uknode@inf.ed.ac.uk

Sent: 07 February 2012 16:45

To: uknode@inf.ed.ac.uk

Subject: [uknode] UK NI Node - February Update

Attachments: 2011 INCF Newsletter5.pdf; Nodes WS April 2012 - Tentative Programme.pdf
Importance: High

Dear UK Node Members

Here are our February Updates - if you would like anything included in these updates, please email
ewa.hill@ed.ac.uk

NEW POSITIONS
Various positions are on our website - http://www.neuroinformatics.org.uk/links (If you wish a position to be added
to this list, please let me know)

EVENTS

* 26-28th March 2012: 2nd UK Node Neuroinformatics Congress, Edinburgh, UK - For further information see below.
*10-12th September 2012: "Neuroinformatics 2012" annual conference run by the INCF - For more information,
please visit page www.neuroinformatics2012.org

2nd NEUROINFORMATICS CONGRESS - EDINBURGH, 26-28 MARCH 2012 The UK Node is holding its biennial
conference at the Informatics Forum, University of Edinburgh, from 26th to 28th March 2012. The aim of the
conference is to bring together people who are already working in the field and showcase opportunities in
neuroinformatics to people working in related disciplines.

The conference will have:

- An array of international speakers

- Posters and Demonstrations including Poster Spotlights

- Stimulating contributed sessions from UK people working in neuroinformatics

- Update from our Special Interest Groups (SIGs)

- Conference Dinner in the Playfair Building at Surgeons Hall including private tour of the Museum

- Discussions on the future of the UK Node Confirmed speakers so far are:
Gaute Einevoll, Norwegian University of Life Sciences, Norway Sean Hill, INCF, Sweden Simon Laughlin, Cambridge
University, UK Read Montague, Virginia Tech Carilion, USA Simon Schultz, Imperial College London, UK Registration
is only £75 which includes three lunches and conference dinner.
For further information, please go to http://www.neuroinformatics.org.uk/events-and-projects/22-2ndcongress

INCF

Please find the latest issue of the INCF Newsletter attached.

This issue features:

- New sections on the INCF Portal: 'Stories' and 'INCF Products and Services'
- SfN 2011 in Washington DC

- Digital Atlasing in Current Biology

- News in Brief

INCF NODES WORKSHOPS
The INCF Secretariat will host the 6th INCF Nodes Workshop on April 18-19 in Stockholm.

5



As in previous years, each INCF Node is invited to bring one or two governing board members and one or two Node
representatives. All attendees will be covered for lodging and INCF organized meals during the workshop. In
addition, one attendee per Node will have his/her travel costs (economy airfare) covered.

Attached you find a first draft of the workshop program. Please have a look and let me know of any comments or
suggestions you might have. As usual, we encourage Node involvement in the shaping of the Nodes workshop
program.

Thanks and best wishes,
Ewa



